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I’m not a home owner but hopeful to become one someday soon if possible and this 

will likely force me out of the chance to do so. I cannot afford much already as the 

cost of living has become so incredibly high. Please allow the county to continue to 

have the authority in regulating the areas taxes for which they are within. This will 

allow them to be accordingly factored and adjusted for the specified area and allow 

for someone like me to hopefully become a homeowner. It is already very difficult and 

stressful to maintain the current cost of living in Oregon depending on where you are 

located and if that is any worse than it will pressure people to move elsewhere. Let’s 

keep OR thriving and growing in the right supportive direction to benefit everyone and 

therefore strengthen the state overall. Thank you. 


